
It’s summer time and  
the kids are out of school!  
It’s exciting, but during 
summer some families 
don’t have access to 
school nutrition and  
need help with kid  
friendly food staples.

YOU CAN HELP BY 
DONATING A JAR  
OF PEANUT BUTTER  
TO HELP FIGHT 
CHILD HUNGER IN 
OUR COMMUNITIES.

Your local Ford dealers  
and food banks are putting 
on the Ford Peanut Butter 
Drive this June. Check with 
your local Ford dealer for 
details. Drop off locations 
will vary.

VISIT FORDFEEDSKIDS.ORG TO DONATE TO THE FOOD BANK OF YOUR CHOICE. 
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Bozeman Ford has partnered with 
the Gallatin Valley Food Bank to
help children in need.  
From June 5-13 Bozeman Ford 
will be trying to fill a Ford Focus 
with Jars of Peanut Butter.  Please
stop by 2900 N.19th Ave with your donation!  See BozemanFord.com 
for more information
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